
THE HIGH COURT OF KERALA 

NOTICE

Written test for selection to the post of Assistant (Rec No.01/2021) in the High Court of

Kerala is scheduled to be conducted tentatively on 27.02.2022. Admission Tickets will be uploaded in

the Recruitment portal of High Court of Kerala (www.hckrecruitment.nic.in) three weeks prior to the

date of the test.

Considering the pandemic situation prevailing in the state, it has been decided to extend

the examination centres to all districts of Kerala. Candidates would be allotted examination centres in

the districts as provided in their communication address. Candidates having communication address

outside Kerala would be allotted examination centre in the district opted by them while filling out the

application form. No change in the examination centre will be entertained under any circumstances.

Dated :- 22.12.2021


